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Comments: I would like to take a moment and share an opinion on the proposed gold mine on the Salmon River.

I am deeply opposed to the issue as the river is home to pristine habitats of multiple kinds of salmon, river

ecosystems, and land animals. The gold mine will destroy these and will be directly responsible of the loss of

habitats and the species within them. Our planet is already in a delicate state and putting profits ahead of the

environment is reprehensible and does not reflect the values of this great state of Idaho. We are home to

incredible mountains, rivers, lowlands, and deserts - destroying more land is not the answer to become a state of

environmental leadership. I would highly suggest the proposed project to be rejected and not to move forward.

Please, think and consider the health of our planet before you allow major corporations to strip our state and land

of its identity. 


